

Please join us for lunch (box assortment) and a stroll through the beautiful spring gardens at Filoli on Thursday, May 27. We will meet at 11:30 AM at the location shown on the map (see reverse side). Filoli is located at 86 Cañada Road in Woodside. Please consider inviting former SRI staff who aren't currently members of the SRI Alumni Association.

Although this is a free event for all alumni and their guests, you'll still need to return the registration form below to guarantee that lunches are available for you and your guest(s).

If you need transportation, please let us know by emailing steering-committee-alumni@sri.com, or consider using Lyft or Uber.

Please cut off and complete the registration form below and send it to:
SRI Alumni Association, SRI International, 333 Ravenswood Ave., M/S AC-108, Menlo Park, CA 94025.

$\overline{}$			
$\mathbf{\nu}$	'Atı	ırn	to:
1	C11	11 I I	111

SRI Alumni Association, SRI International, 333 Ravenswood Ave., M/S AC-108, Menlo Park, CA 94025

DEADLINE FO	OR YOUR RESERVATION: Monday	∕, May	<i>,</i> 24
-------------	-----------------------------	--------	-------------

Member Name:	Guest Name(s):
Number of lunches requested .	

